ST. HELENS CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, may attend the South Columbia
County Elected Leadership Meeting on February 29, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the St. Helens Community Center,
2625 Gable Road, St. Helens, OR 97051. Due to the close geographic proximity and similar community and
economic development needs and issues of south county jurisdictions, this is an opportunity to increase South
Columbia County communication and collaboration. Any Council members in attendance will not deliberate
nor make any decisions during their attendance at this event.

For further information, please contact Government Affairs Specialist Rachael Barry at 503-366-8214 or by
email at rbarry@sthelensoregon.gov.
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